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Sledding at Sheppard PS
Dear Sheppard Parents and Guardians,

As you know, sledding has been a long standing fun activity here at Sheppard PS.  Sledding is part of the outside winter Phys. Ed. Program and an excellent winter Daily Physical Activity. We would like to continue this activity for all students. 
Staff will continue to ensure the following sledding safety procedures are followed:

· Sledding will occur only during appropriate weather conditions (e.g., temperature, wind, fog, etc. will be monitored)

· Students will sled down the hill one at a time

· Only school supplied (and maintained) plastic carpets will be used

· Students will walk up the hill away from the sliding area

If you have any questions, please contact the office.

